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My name is SFC (Ret) Gerald E. Oliver. I retired from the Oregon Army National 

Guard with 24 years' service. I am in my 70s now, I understand having limited 

income. Having an exemption from state income tax is important to me especially 

since my wife died recently. As a retired registered nurse, she enjoyed a nice social 

security check each month. After her passing my monthly retirement income has 

diminished substantially. Having served the Oregon Army National Guard faithfully, I 

support any benefits that will make my retirement more comfortable! Thank you 


